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To purchase a one (1) year service agreement from Security Resources Pacific (SRP) for the Wireless Proximity Access 
 
 
 
 

Identification Card System (System) for Ali'iolani Hale and the Kapuaiwa Building. 

Security Resources Pacific, Inc. $10,333.45 
99-1191A Iwaena Street 
 HIAiea, 96701 

11/01/2017  10/31/2018   
 

JE17-27 
 

Originally installed at Ali’iolani Hale in January 2005 and expanded to include the Kapuaiwa Building in February 2006, the 
System’s original warranty from the manufacturer for parts and labor expired in 2008. To maintain the System, approval 

 
 
was obtained in 2009 to purchase a two year service agreement. Every year since then, a new contract has been 
procured to provide uninterrupted service with the current agreement coming to term October 31, 2017. In order to 
continually support and maintain the System in peak working condition, another one year service agreement is highly 
recommended. 

SRP replaced the original installer of the System (Sensormatic Hawaii) and has worked on the System since its expansion
in 2006. As such, SRP has the knowledge and technical expertise necessary to maintain the System and has consistently 

 
 
performed well during service and repair work in the past. In addition, SRP is the only company in Hawaii authorized, 
certified and trained to service and maintain the software of the System. I, therefore, respectfully request your approval of 
the exemption from Chapter 103D, HRS, and HePS, for the single bid proposal from SRP. 

 

In May 2004, an Invitation for Bid (IFB) was issued for the installation of the System at Ali'iolani Hale. Judiciary IFB 

 
 
Contract J04279 was awarded to the lowest Bidder, Sensormatic Hawaii (SH), with the Notice to Proceed dated July 2004. 
During the installation phase, SH was disqualified for deficiencies in performance and non compliance with the minimum 
required specifications of the Contract. In June 2005, the second lowest bidder (SRP) was retained to complete the project 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

and has been the service provided ever since. 
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Curt Shibata* Supreme Court 539-4730 Curt.M.Shibata@courts.hawaii.gov 

  
  

 
 
                

     
 

09/27/2017/s/ Iris T. Murayama 
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